[image: image1.jpg]


Medway & District Caledonian Association
      Newsletter No.6
June 2010
It’s been awhile since we last had a newsletter so it seemed a good idea  to let you all know what is happening. Your council have been working very hard since the AGM and we have co opted Margaret Anne Robertson, Jean Cameron and Peter Hawes to join. 
There have been a number of changes to our programme this year, as we adapt to circumstances, and the discussions at the AGM about the Burns Dinner Dance. 

First Doddington.

We will have the usual long and short walks, hosted this year by Jack Ruler and Kate Penny, but the barbecue will be replaced with a bring your own picnic in Mike and Elizabeth's garden. Much less of their house is available to use this year. There will be the usual dance in the village hall in the evening m/c'd by Mike Gould. Strawberries and cream will be served in the interval.

Tea Dance

A new date for your diaries! 

On Sunday 19th September we are holding a Tea Dance which is aimed at encouraging the Juniors and Beginners to get more involved in social dancing. The venue is St Mary's Island Community Centre and more details will follow in due course. Please give this event your support as children and beginners are our future. If the Spring Dance at Upchurch and the KASS Tea Dance are anything to go by it will be a very enjoyable afternoon.

Halloween.

We have decided to drop Halloween and just have an ordinary club dancing night. The number of children who come to this event has dropped off dramatically as there are so many other Halloween events to compete with.

And so to Burns.

We listened to the comments and suggestions from the floor at the AGM and, following visits to potential venues, a number of meetings and a lot of cross checking of dates have arrived at the following: 

Our Burns Dinner dance will be on Saturday 29th January 2011 at the Upchurch River Valley Golf Club. The ticket price will be £25 (down from £30 for the last 2 years). As agreed by a majority at the AGM there will not be a band, but we will have the traditional three course meal with a haggis starter, speeches and dancing.

Because we have to pay the whole cost before the event we will be asking for a commitment by way of a £10 deposit in the autumn. It is imperative that we sell as many tickets as possible and we may well be offering a number of tickets to the Golf Club for them to sell. 
Finally a past event, the Coffee Morning

The coffee morning on June 5th went well with a number of members coming along for a chat over a cup of tea or coffee with a piece of cake and look at the photo albums. This has proved quite popular since it was started a few years ago and if you haven’t already been please come along. I can thoroughly recommend it.

Bob Hunt June 2010
